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Date: March 22, 2021 

To: State Clearinghouse  

1400 Tenth Street 

Sacramento, CA, 95814 

  

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 8 

464 W. Fourth Street 

San Bernardino, CA  92401-1400 

State Clearinghouse Number: 2021010067 

Project Description: SR-74 Bridge Replacement Project (EA-08-1G470). The 

California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to replace Morrill Canyon 

Bridge (Bridge No. 56-0169, Post Mile 3.08) near Lake Elsinore, and Strawberry Creek 

Bridge (Bridge No. 56-0180, Post Mile 53.5) near Hemet, on SR-74 in Riverside County. 

Both bridge structures have non-standard lane and shoulder widths. Due to significant 

deterioration and non-standard features, there is a need to replace these structures to 

meet current design, crash, and safety standards. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 

this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 

Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 

Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 

Transportation office located at the above address. 


